
Sept. 1, 2015 

Dear Race Family and Friends, 

I am writing to you on behalf of my brother and sister-in-law, Chad and BreeAnn Olsen. The 

Olsen’s lost their oldest child and only son Tyce in a motocross accident. I am coordinating a 

fundraising effort to gather funds that would enable us to enter and purchase a Festival of 

Tree’s tree that can be enjoyed by the Olsen family for years to come, while at the same time 

benefiting children and families being treated at Primary Children’s Hospital. 

For 44 years, the Festival of Trees has been known as “A Gift of Love” for children at Primary 

Children’s Hospital. It features beautifully decorated trees, wreaths, baskets, stockings and 

Hanukkah displays available for bidding. This unique holiday celebration has become one of 

Primary Children’s Medical Center’s largest fundraising events raising more than $35 million 

since 1971. Of the $1.8 million generated last year, every penny helped children and families 

treated at Primary Children’s Hospital. 

We would like to memorialize and pay tribute to our little “Strat Man” Tyce Stratton Olsen, who 

was tragically killed on March 16th 2014 in a motocross accident, while at the same time helping 

other children and families in need. We feel that now would be a good time honor his memory 

and help pay it forward for all the love and support that the Olsen family received from Primary 

Children’s Medical Center. We would like to raise money to enter a tree that can be enjoyed by 

a family, children or charitable facility for years to come, with 100% of the proceeds made at 

the Festival of Trees being donated directly to Primary Children’s Medical Center in Tyce’s 

name.  

Donations can be sent, either by check or made at any Granite Credit Union, to the Festival of 

Trees Account in the name of BreeAnn Olsen.  The following link provides branch locations and 

phone numbers https://www.granite.org/branches.The account was set up at the Riverton 

Branch located at 12538 Creek Meadow Road phone number: (801) 288-3000 or 1 (888) 428-8326 

I thank you in anticipation for considering our request for donation funds for the sake of 

honoring Tyce who lived so much life in such a short time, while at the same time helping other 

children and their families being treated at Primary Children’s Medical Center. Together, we can 

make may lives much easier and better. If you have any questions about our efforts, please feel 

free to contact me at the address or telephone number provided above.  

Thanking you for your consideration, 

Staci L. Olsen 

Olseninc876@yahoo.com 

https://www.granite.org/branches.

